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Hello to you all,  

 

I was so happy to see this bill being presented. At a time when I am at 50 years old 

and my Father at 92, being forced to surrender our ID and possibly have it scanned 

to prove we are of the age of 21, to purchase age restricted goods; I am offended to 

know that one doesn’t need present ID to vote for the ones who enact these laws!    

So many of us have lost faith in Oregon and its leaders. With ethics complaints, 

unconstitutional actions and much more by this administration we feel stuck, with no 

help of beating what seems to be a lopsided system in Oregon.   Our forefathers 

knew the danger of one party being in power too long and too completely and we are 

seeing that here in Oregon.  

 

Please support SB210 and give us faith in our elections once more.  

 

 

Thank you,  

 

Scott Dale  


